
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

6. PRESENTATIONS 
 
 Mr Miles Dalton and Ms Anne Ginty, from the Ministry of Social Development provided a briefing to the 

Board on the Enterprising Communities Scheme. 
 
 The objectives of the scheme, which is intended to assist community not for profit groups to establish 

projects that achieve labour market outcomes, were outlined. 
 
 In addition information on the focus of the scheme, main themes, funding information and examples of 

groups previously assisted was provided to the meeting. 
 
 The Board received the information and thanked the presenters for their informative briefing. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


